Kilcleagh N.S.

School Website Policy

Our school website has been up and running for the last number of years at www.kilcleaghns.com
We would like to give as many pupils as possible a chance to contribute and work on this website under teacher supervision.
1. Pupils will be given the opportunity to publish projects, artwork or school work on the World Wide Web.
2. The publication of student work will be co-ordinated and supervised by a teacher.
3. Personal pupil information including home address and contact details will be omitted from school web pages.
4. No photograph, audio or video clips of any pupil will carry a name. We will endeavour to focus on group activities for photos.
5. Pupils will continue to own the copyright on any work published.

